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The Journal of  
Comparative Pathology Educational Trust 

and Petplan Charitable Trust

invite applications for a research study related  
specifically to an aspect of Veterinary Pathology 

The award is for a maximum of £15,000 to fund a study running 
over one or two years.

The study may include elements of gross or microscopic 
pathology, but may also encompass studies involving microbiology, 
immunology, parasitology or other related disciplines. 

Subjects should be of accepted clinical importance to companion 
animal species and studies must be of a non-invasive nature.

The closing date for applications will be   

Application forms and further details can be obtained 
from the Trust Administrator, Cath Bourg at  
Catherine.bourg@allianz.co.uk

www.petplantrust.org

Friday 17 May 2019.


